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Michael Driscoll, Colin Davidson and Benjamin Gilbert, members of Sheppard Mullin's Finance and Bankruptcy
practice, were published in the 2022 edition of Norton’s Annual Survey on Bankruptcy Law opining on recent
development in Sections 507 and 510 of the Bankruptcy Code.

For the full articles or for more information on the Norton Annual Survey of Bankruptcy Law, 2022 Edition, visit
Thomson Reuters.
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